
 

 

Come Join us for our 
3rd Annual 

The Great Hall 

College Creek 

 

Thursday 

October 16th 2014 

 

4:00-6:30pm 

 

 

For more information contact our office at (707) 826-4189 

 

 

The HSU Sponsored Programs Foundation will 

be hosting our annual party to celebrate our 

P.I.’s, their staff and student researchers. 

 

This event is meant to be a casual, interactive 

setting where P.I.’s can meet our new staff. 

 

This will also be a great opportunity for P.I.’s to 

discuss ideas for collaborative projects and 

network with other researchers across all 

disciplines. 

 

Beer, wine and appetizers will be served. 


